
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 5th JANUARY 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

HAPPY NEW YEAR                           

A very happy new year to all our families and 
welcome back after the Christmas break to a new 

beginning to 2024. We are excited to start our 
new Spring term with you all and are planning 
parent and family workshops, activites for the 

children and working with JUMP delivering after 
school clubs and holiday club days in February.  

We hope you have all had a restful and peaceful 
break and looking forward to the term ahead. 

Mrs Smith 
 

               Attendance         
Best attenders last week were 6W 98.6%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 92.5%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 94.1% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

6W 98.6% 

RM 98.5% 

4B 94.5% 

3D 93.9% 

RC 93.5% 

4CM 92.7% 

2B 92.4% 

5G 92.1% 

1A 91.3% 

2J 91.3% 

3P 90.4% 

1B 89.3% 

5M 89.0% 

6S 88.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

Y6 SATS WORKSHOPS        
On the 16th January 3.15pm – 4.15pm we will be 

commencing our Y6 SATS workshops. This year we 

will be splitting into smaller groups to ensure 

pupils have more adult support. If you wish for 

your child to attend you must complete the reply 

slip on the letter sent home this week. Thankyou 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Thursday 4th January – Plumber Drummer School Performance 

Thursday 11th January – Y6 Earthquakes & Volcanoes workshop 

Friday 12th January 9.00am – Y6 SATS Parents meeting 

Tuesday 16th and every Tuesday after – Y6 SATS Workshops 

Friday 19th January 9.00am – 5M Class Assembly 

Wednesday 24th January 9.00am  - Y6 PCSO County Lines Talk  

Friday 26th January 9.00am – 6S Class Assembly 

 

 

 

 

Y6 Earthquakes & 

Volcanoes Workshop  

                                                       
On Thursday 11th January, Year 6 will be having a 

fantastic workshop in school next week exploring 

how earthquakes and volcanoes impact the 

environment and how they happen. They will be 

involved in hands on practical investigations. 

Please can a contribution of £4 towards the 

workshop be made on ParentPay. Thankyou 

        

 

                           

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!      
Selma Betraoui 4B for Designing and 

making an Amazing Viking Ship!!  

 

 

  Year 6 SATS Parents Meeting         
On Friday the 12th January at 9.00am we will be 

holding a meeting for our Year 6 parents to 

provide them with the information regarding this 

years SATS testing arrangements.  
 

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk

